Curriculum Summary
Holy Trinity Lutheran School
Sixth Grade

Christian Education
● Students will grow in their relationship with God and their relationships with
others using the Voyages curriculum. They will be provided opportunities for
witnessing through community service projects, chapel messages, and daily
classroom devotions and prayers.

Reading
● Scott-Foresman is a comprehensive reading series used to promote higher order
thinking skills such as graphic sources, generalizing, and drawing conclusions as
well as using comprehension strategies such as graphic organizers, asking and
answering questions, and text structure. It also strengthens students’ vocabulary.

Writing
●

The Scott-Foresman writing series teaches young authors how to develop main ideas
with strong, supporting details, organization, voice, word choice, and conventions.

2

English/ Spelling/ Language Arts
● The Scott-Foresman writing series covers proper use of grammar such as
sentences, nouns, verbs, prepositions, pronouns, contractions, adjectives,
adverbs, conjunctions, quotations, and punctuation. The Scott-Foresman spelling
series focuses on difficult spellings, plurals and possessives, Schwa, Latin and
Greek roots, multisyllable words, homophones, word origins, prefixes, suffixes,
and compound words.

Mathematics
● The A Beka series is a math curriculum based on Christian perspective that
includes content such as whole number operations, measurement, fractions,
decimals, percents, graphing, geometry, and algebraic equations.

Science
● The goals of the Bju Press curriculum are to help students develop a knowledge
of God, encourage Christian growth, and promote scientific literacy in weathering
and erosion; cell, animal, and plant classification; atoms and molecules; plant
and animal reproduction; heredity and genetics; and the nervous and immune
systems.

Social Studies
● The World Adventures in Time & Place series focuses on the geography of the
seven continents, Egypt, Mesopotamia, Greece, Rome, Medieval Europe, Africa,
Asia, and the Americas.

Enrichment
● Enrichment classes are offered in the areas of music, art, foreign language,
library, physical education, and technology.

